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MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY  
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
  

CONTRACT 2018.13 
 

GUIDE SIGN MODIFICATIONS, PHASE III 
MAINE TURNPIKE EXITS 32, 36, 42, 44, AND 45 

MILE 16.9 TO 50.5 
 
 
General 
 
Due to the impending winter storm expected in Portland, Maine on Thursday, January 4, 2018, the 
pre-bid conference scheduled for this project on January 4, 2018 has been postponed.   
 
The pre-bid conference has been rescheduled for Monday, January 8, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. at the 
Maine Turnpike Authority, 2360 Congress Street, Portland, Maine. 
 
 
Attachments - None 
 
Note:  The above items shall be considered as part of the bid submittal. 
 
The total number of pages included with this addendum is two (2). 
 
All bidders are requested to acknowledge the receipt of the Addendum No. 1 by signing the next 
page and faxing this sheet to Nate Carll, Purchasing Department, (207) 871-7739.  Bidders are also 
required to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 on Page P-6 of the bid package. 
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Acknowledgment of the receipt of Addendum No. 1 (2 pages) 

 
 
 
  
______________________________________  
Business Name 
 
______________________________________ 
Print Name and Title 
 
______________________________________ 
Signature 
 
______________________________________ 
Date 
 
 
 
January 3, 2018 
   

 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

 
        

______________________________ 
Purchasing Manager 
Maine Turnpike Authority 

 


